
To facilitate AAI serving/retired employees and their family members 

a helpline number has been setup to address the following:

 COVID related queries

 Information on testing, treatment centres, hospitals 

 Other related aspects  

Helpline will be operational from Monday 22rd June, 2020 

The above helpline numbers shall be widely circulated among the 

serving and retired employees of NCR region, so that they can avail 

the facility and get their queries solved.

011-24632950 (on all 7 days)

6.00 AM to 2.00 PM (Extn 5010 & 5011)

2.00 PM to 10.00 PM (Extn 5012 & 5013 )


